
 

Meeting of the Meeting of the Pennar and Bufferland Community Association  

held at the Alma Inn, Bufferland on Tuesday 10th December 2019 at 7.30pm 

 

1. Welcome 

 

Chairman Christine John welcomed everyone who had braved the weather to come to the meeting.  

 

Present: Paul Slocombe, Helen Cray, Maureen Colgan, Christine John, Guy Anderson, Luba Selby, Ron 

Selby   

 

Apologies for Absence:  Mike Cray, Barbara Slocombe, Tony Wilcox 

  

2. Minutes of the Last Meeting  

 

The minutes of the meeting held at the Alma Inn Bufferland held on Tuesday 12th November 2019 were 

adopted.  

 

Proposed by: Christine John  

Seconded by Paul Slocombe 

 

3. Matters Arising 

 

3.1 Members were advised that the Council had agreed to contribute £1,000.00 towards placing the new 

play equipment in the park. 

 

4. Treasurers Report 

 

The balance at the start of the month was £217.19, the same as last month with £100.00 to be deducted for 

the prizes for the Christmas Decoration Competition. 

 

5. Any Other Business 

 

5.1 The Port Authority was holding an Open Day on 18th December between 3pm and 7pm at the Ferry 

Terminal to discuss the plans for the Dockyard.  

.  

 

6. Date of Next Meeting 

 

The next meeting would be held at the Alma Inn on Tuesday 14th January 2020 at 7.30pm 

  

 

There being no further business Chairman Christine John declared the meeting closed at 7.40 pm wishing 

everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 


